
 
  

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 
TACOMA POLICE DEPARTMENT 
      For Immediate Release 
         February 29th, 2020 

 
 
On February 29, 2020 at 11:44 a.m., Tacoma Police responded to reports of a male shot outside of a 
business in the 5200 block of Tacoma Mall Boulevard. Upon arrival, officers located a 48-year-old victim 
who was transported by ambulance to a local hospital. The victim later died from his injuries. Forensic 
Officers and Detectives responded to the scene.  
 
The incident appears to have started as a dispute between two males that escalated. The male suspect 

fled the scene in a vehicle. The vehicle has since been located and impounded for a search warrant.  

The investigation is active and ongoing. Anyone who witnessed the incident or has any information 

about this incident is asked to contact the Tacoma Police Department.  

 
 
 

   
Public Information  

Officer Wendy Haddow                                                                 
253-591-5968 

whaddow@cityoftacoma.org 

Tacoma Police Department 
3701 South Pine Street 

Tacoma, WA  98409 
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